
“The ordering process all went very smoothly and as 

we were adding to an existing system the sales staff 
were very helpful in assisting us to choose the correct 
items.  
 
Delivery also went better than expected with the order 
being delivered several days prior to that originally 
stated, the delivery company following the instructions 
provided to the letter and thereby ensuring a seamless 

drop off.” 
ROYAL AIR FORCE MARHAM  

 


